From: "Bobbi Phillips” <bk@lawyerphillips.com>
To: FTC.SERIUS("janet.evans@ftc.gov")
Date: Fri, Aug 25, 2000 1:16 AM

Subject: Comment

Re: File No. 992 3274

in the Matter of SmartScience Laboratories, Inc. and Gene C. Weitz.

Dear Attorney Evans:
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After reviewing the proposed Consent Order in the above case, | feel that due to the repeated use by
SmartScience of newspaper advertising, the requirement that endorsement non-typicality be "clearly and
conspicuously” disclosed should contain a typeface requirement, such as "no smaller than 10-point type.”

R. Stuart Phillips, Esq.
19307 Eighth Ave. NE, Suite B

Poulsbo, WA 98370




